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NOTIFICATION 

ENTRANCE EXAMINATION FOR ADMISSION TO POST GRADUATE MEDICAL COURSES, KERALA - 2015 

NO NEGATIVE MARK FOR INCORRECT RESPONSES IN THE  
ENTRANCE EXAMINATION 

 
 

   Government have amended the Prospectus for admission to P G 

Medical (Degree/Deploma) Courses 2015 by orders dated 03.02.2015 and 

04.02.2015. Accordingly the provision for awarding negative mark for incorrect 

responses is dispensed with and also imposed the condition of a minimum of 

50% marks in the Entrance Examinations for General as well as Service Quota 

Candidates  

  Government orders are available in the website www.cee-kerala.org for 

reference of the candidates.     
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